

International Relations Office

University of Zurich International Relations Office Raemistr. 71. CH-8006 Zurich Phone +41 44 631 41 57 Fax +41 44 631 45 01 www.int.uzh.ch

UZH, International Relations Office, Raemistr. 71, CH-8006 Zurich

Sara Elmer
Phone +41 44 634 45 89
Fax +41 44 634 45 01
sara.elmer@int.uzh.ch

Prof. Dr. Dr. med. Frank Rühli University of Zürich Institute of Evolutionary Medicine Winterthurerstrasse 190 8057 Zürich

Zurich, 12 November 2019

Iran Cooperation Program: Grant Confirmation (copy for partner university)

Dear Professor Rühli, Dear Professor Sari, Dear Professor Mowlavi,

We are pleased to inform you that the Iran Cooperation Program awards a grant for the following joint summer school with Tehran University of Medical Sciences:

Project Title:

Evolutionary medicine and new perspectives on human health and disease

Main Applicant at UZH:

Frank Rühli, Institute of Evolutionary Medicine UZH

Project Partner at TUMS:

Gholamreza Mowlavi, Department of Medical Parasitology and Mycology,

School of Public Health Department of Immunology, Tehran University of

Medical Sciences (TUMS)

Max. Grant:

CHF 15'000 (of which max. CHF 3000 for travel and accommodation costs of

TUMS students and max. CHF 1000 for material/catering costs; the

remaining sum must be spent for travel and accommodation costs of UZH

staff and students according to the submitted budget)

Duration & Venue:

5 days in the first quarter of 2020 at TUMS Campus at Kish Island, Iran

The grant sum will be paid in two installments to the Institute of Evolutionary Medicine UZH. The first installment of 50% of the maximum grant sum can be claimed by the grant recipient prior to the start of the project. The second installment will be paid after completion of the project and submission of a project report and financial report to irancooperation@int.uzh.ch. Only actual costs up to the maximum granted sum will be reimbursed. The reports have to be submitted to the Coordination Center no later than six weeks after completion of the project.

We wish you great success in conducting the summer school and remain with our best wishes,

University of Zurich, International Relations Office

Dr. Sara Elmer

Project Manager Global Engagement